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5 “A i’ SHADY SPRING PUBLIC SERVICE DISTRICT RECEIVES GRANT INCREASE
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WASHINGTON, DC - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) has announced that the
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has awarded a grant increase to the
Shady Spring Public Service District in Beaver, W.Va., for its waste water
project.

The $2,951 award by the EPA was made in accordance Title II of the
Clean Water Act and brings the total amount given by the EPA to the Shady
Spring Public Service District for the waste water treatment facility to
$8, 773,077,

Congressman Rahall said the grant increase was necessary and will help
the Shady Spring PSD.

"The preservation of our environment is a great concern of mine and the
people served by the Shady Spring Public Service District," Rahall said.

"A waste water facility will enable waste to be adequately treated before
being discharged, thus reducing any possible hazards to the environment."
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